
To whom it may concern –  

It is my opinion that there is sufficient space on the site to provide for the required 
tree mitigation as shown on the plan dated 8-25-2017.    The tree symbols shown 
represent a more mature tree than what will initially be planted, and while the trees 
may ultimately be wider than the symbols, they will conform to their environment.   I 
believe there is reasonable expectation of sustainable growth and survivability for all 
the trees and shrubs shown on the plan. 

 

Sincerely, 

   

Amber C Rothwell, RLA 2314 

 

 

   

 

 

     

          

 


